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Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2002 4:21 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: energy comments 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
I support the use of renewables - wind, solar, geothermal, 
and ground heat exchange systems.  I also think BPA should 
get involved with fuel cell technology.  Ballard Power in 
BC leads the field and BPA should partner with them in 
making fuel cell units more cheaply available to houses 
and industry. 
 
I support 20% renewable usage by 2020. 
 
I also support no barging of salmon & steelhead 
smolts and support water spill during spring migration. 
 
Stephen M Pauley MD 
 
 
 


